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KWSC Changing Room policy 
 

KWSC has separate male and female changing facilities and unisex disabled 

facilities. 

The club recommends that children be accompanied in the changing facilities by a 

responsible adult and that children over the age of 8 use the changing room of their 

gender. 

The disabled facilities can be used where this presents challenge. 

Adults are requested not to enter the showers and changing rooms at times when 

children are changing before or after junior/youth training or racing. If this is 

unavoidable it is advised that they are accompanied by another adult. 

If it is essential, in an emergency situation, for a male to enter a female changing 
area or vice versa, it is advised that they are accompanied by another adult of the 
opposite sex. 
 


